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From: Patrick McCallum [patrick@mccallumgroupinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:43 AM
To:
Subject: Head up


I know we are taking Friday but I have been hired by a group funded by the consumer attorneys to oppose PGE’s efforts to take away the liability and inverse condemnation from PGE. The name of the group is UP From the Ashes.

Patrick

Patrick McCallum
President
McCallum Group Inc.
916-446-5058

